
Monday, July 13, 2020 - Sheriff John T. Wilcher has issued the following 

COVID-19 update: 

  

The Chatham County Sheriff’s Office (CCSO) has a fifth confirmed case of one staffer with COVID-19. They 

are isolated at home and have not been at work since Tuesday, July 7, 2020. 

To date, the Chatham County Sheriff’s Office has four inmates recovered from COVID-19 and one inmate 

currently COVID-19 positive, quarantined in medical. Two staffers are confirmed recovered and working. 

Three staffers are COVID-19 positive and isolated at home. Two staffers have received their first negative test 

and are awaiting results of the second tests. Both state they are feeling well and ready to come back to work. 

CCSO requires two negative tests, a minimum of 24-hours apart before the staffer or inmate is confirmed 

recovered from COVID-19.  

CCSO is working to maintain a safe and healthy environment for inmates, staff and our community. For 

updates, follow #CCSOHealth, www.chathamsheriff.org, informational videos on the CCSO YouTube 

channel and Facebook page. 

You may speak to an individual directly at 912-652-7609. Please follow the Centers for Disease Control 

at www.cdc.gov 

 

http://www.chathamsheriff.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCMwxmOR2drkPhR4E_UccANw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCMwxmOR2drkPhR4E_UccANw
https://www.facebook.com/ChathamCountySheriff
http://www.cdc.gov/

